
ATTENTION PARENTS!! 

 

Mrs. Stephen’s Kindergarten class will be doing a 

bottle cap project for our big counting and 

comparing lesson coming up!  From September 

17th-October 1st, 2018, students will bring in 

bottle caps of any type from home.  This may 

include soda caps, milk jug caps, or juice caps.  

Please ask the rest of your family and friends to 

help your child gather bottle caps!  Thanks for 

your cooperation!  Happy collecting! 

 

 

 

 


